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March 23, 2020 
 
 
Dear Holy Cross Catholic School Families and Friends, 
 
 
This morning, Governor Whitmer issued a new executive order, ​Shelter In Place, Stay 

Home, Stay Safe​. With this executive order, students are not to return to school until April 

13, 2020 at this point. Today was our first day of distance learning and things went very 

well according to the feedback I have received from parents, students, and teachers. As 

our superintendent, Kevin Kijewski shared on Friday, May 20, 2020, our distance learning 

instruction will count toward our instructional requirements. As we adjust to our new return 

date, the Holy Cross Catholic School teachers and I will work together to continue distance 

learning instruction for your child(ren). You will receive an update on distance learning 

during the extra week of this school closure as we approach that time.  

 

Our superintendent, Kevin Kijewski addresses this new executive order from Governor 

Whitmer in a letter ​here​. Please read his insight.  

 

I will keep you updated as I receive any updates. Again, I want to thank you for your 

prayers, support, and patience during this time. I am praying for all of you and your 

families.  

 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 
 
 
Mrs. Betsy Davenport 
Principal 

Igniting Joyful Christian Discipleship 

https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705-522626--,00.html
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